	GSPSA Meeting Minutes
	03/03/2023
Remote

	

	Meeting Type:  Executive Committee

	

	Attendees:
	Walt Moleski, Matt DeLand, Jon Landis, Ralph Casasanta, Keith Evans attended remotely.

	Discussion Items:

	1.  2023 Season.  Walt informed the EC that he would be moving to Florida at the end of April. This led to considerable discussion about how to distribute his current activities among EC members.
· Automated e-mails for certain web site functions (e.g. franchise request, available players) are directed to specific groups. The list of names in those groups can be revised by the web site administrator.

· The current Operations Guide will be reviewed to understand which functions need to be picked up.

· New signature names are needed for the GSPSA bank account. Some consideration was given to the possibility of moving this account to a different bank, but no decision was reached.

· Keith Evans agreed to take over the treasurer duties.

2. Field Work Requirements. Levi will be asked to evaluate the condition of the fields to determine what would be a reasonable start date for games. The target date from the previous EC meeting (Monday 4/10) seems unlikely at this point.
3. Concession Stand. There has been no further contact with GSFC Facilities regarding possible repairs to the Shack water line. The GSFC Health Department is unlikely to allow any cooking without running water. The EC agreed that the most practical plan for starting the season would be to have only canned or bottled drinks (beer, Gatorade) in the cooler and wrapped food (e.g. chips, candy) for sale.


	Action Items:

	


Other Information:
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